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Going Home 1991-11-01
from danielle steel one of the world s bestselling authors comes a special reissue of her very
first novel in which a woman is forced to flee her past and come to terms with the truth in the
sun swept beauty of san francisco gillian forrester is filled with the joy of a love that will
surely last but a painful betrayal forces her to flee to new york and begin a new life there she
discovers an exciting new career and a deep enveloping passion only to have her newfound
happiness shaken to its core now gillian must choose between her future and her past and find in
the deepest desires of her heart the one way the only way of going home

Golden Moments 2021-02-18
the world s favourite storyteller nearly one billion copies sold a dazzling romance but will
their passion survive as one of the world s richest women beautiful kezla saint martin was the
pampered darling of the jet set her life a careless round of glamorous games but those games had
rules of their own and kezla was harbouring secret longings she wanted all that lavish world
provided and more then kezla met lucas johns bold dynamic a man with a lust for life and a gift
for danger ex convict crusader he was a hero to many and a threat to many more to kezla he became
the only thing that mattered and the love they shared was richer more powerful than any she d
ever known this was their sweetest hour until their world crashed and their love had to meet its
sternest test an epic and romantic tale from one of the best loved writers of all time perfect
for fans of penny vincenzi lucinda riley and maeve binchy praise for danielle steel emotional and
gripping i was left in no doubt as to the reasons behind steel s multi million sales around the
world daily mail danielle steel is undeniably an expert new york times

Worthy Opponents 2023-03-02
worthy opponents is a riveting and dynamic tale of family wealth and success from the billion
copy bestselling author danielle steel spencer brooke grew up knowing that one day she would
inherit and run brooke s one of new york s most respected luxury department stores established by
spencer s grandfather it is in her blood to navigate its successful passage through twenty first
century competition but when the death of her grandfather comes it leaves a terrible void in
spencer s life she strives to be a devoted wife and mother as well as a successful ceo but the
pressure leads to the breakdown of her marriage devoting herself to her twin sons and her career
spencer has little time for a social life but when successful entrepreneur mike weston enters her
life offering investment at a time when the store most needs it she knows she must take his offer
seriously spencer faces a dilemma can mike weston be who or what she needs and can she trust him
or should she remain independent but risk the security of her inheritance

Danielle Steel Collection 2001-10-01
running a successful fashion empire in paris and new york that hides the pain of a failed
marriage timmie o endures a sequence of meaningless relationships before a surprise bout of
appendicitis places her under the care of alluring but married french doctor jean charles vernier

First Sight 2013
1 new york times bestseller in northern california two successful ceos are both indispensable to
their growing companies futures both are brilliant at the power game but the difference between
them is huge one is a man the other a woman in this riveting novel danielle steel explores what
that means as she takes readers into the rarefied world of those at the pinnacle of international
business and reveals the irrevocable choices they make what drives them and how others perceive
them the heady drug of power impacts everything they do power play even though harvard educated
fiona carson has proven herself under fire as ceo of national technology advancement a
multibillion dollar high tech company based in palo alto california she still has to meet the
challenges of her world every day devoted single mother world class strategist and tough
negotiator fiona weighs every move she makes and reserves any personal time for her children
isolation and constant pressure are givens for her as a woman in a man s world miles away in
marin county marshall weston basks in the fruits of his achievements at his side is his wife liz
the perfect corporate spouse who has gladly sacrificed her own law career to raise their three
children and support marshall at every step smooth shrewd and irreproachable marshall is a model
chief executive and the power he wields only enhances his charisma and is his drug of choice and
to maintain his position he harbors secrets that could destroy his life at any moment his world
is one of high risks like many women in her position fiona has sacrificed her personal life for
her career while marshall dances dangerously close to the edge and flirts with scandal every day
both must face their own demons and fight off those who are jealous of their success their lives
as ceos of major companies come at a high price and just how high a price are they willing to pay
who are they willing to sacrifice to stay on top those they love or themselves danielle steel s
gripping emotionally layered novel explores the seductive and damaging nature of power success
and greed trust and deception love and loss all come to a head in this compelling drama of family
careers infidelity and the sacrifices some people make to hold on to power or to let it go bonus
this edition includes an excerpt from danielle steel s prodigal son praise for power play in peak
form steel examines the effects of power on the lives of male and female ceos in this insightful
all too realistic novel to dramatize just how differently men and women handle corporate power
and personal responsibility booklist connecting two powerful ceos through their children s
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romantic involvement the author uses her signature low key style to examine personal and
professional morality appealing fare from steel kirkus reviews

Power Play 2014-03-11
this special 2 for 1 collection features two classic danielle steel novels 44 charles street and
malice 44 charles street everything is falling to pieces for francesca thayer her beautiful but
leaky old house is in need of total restoration then her relationship with lawyer todd collapses
and he moves out as the owner of a struggling art gallery she can t possibly manage the mortgage
alone so she is forced to do the one thing she never imagined she would she advertises for
lodgers and so francesca finds that her house has become a whole new world and as things begin to
turn around she realises that her accidental tenants might become the most important people in
her life over their year together the house at 44 charles street fills with laughter hope and
heartbreak and francesca discovers that she might be able to open her heart again after all
malice on the night of her mother s funeral grace adams is attacked a young woman with secrets
too horrible to tell grace will not reveal the truth about what happened after a lifetime of
being a victim she must now pay the price for other people s sins from a small town in illinois
to the depths of a women s prison from a chicago modelling agency to a challenging career in new
york grace carries the past with her wherever she goes when grace meets charles mackenzie she
finds a man who wants nothing from her except to heal her and to give her the family she so
desperately wants but with happiness finally within her grasp grace is at her most vulnerable in
danger of losing everything to an enemy from her past an enemy bent on malice

Danielle Steel: 44 Charles Street & Malice 2012-03-15
it starts on a summer evening with the kind of magic found only in paris once a year in the city
of light a lavish dinner takes place outside a spectacular landmark selected by secret invitation
the guests arrive dressed in white and when the night is over hundreds of white paper lanterns
bearing everyone s fervent wishes are released into the sky amid this wondrous white dinner a
group of close friends stand at the cusp of change jean philippe and valerie are high flying
successful and devoted to their young family but a once in a lifetime opportunity in china may
lead to separation and temptation bernadetta and gregorio run an italian clothing empire in milan
but gregorio has a weakness that will ignite a crisis in their company and their marriage
screenwriter chantal and indian tech entrepreneur dharam arrive as friends but their paths will
be set on dramatically different courses before the night ends a transformative year of successes
and heartbreaks is to come until the next white dinner danielle steel is famous for her
inspirational stories about family love and life her novels will be enjoyed by readers of penny
vincenzi jodi picoult and diane chamberlain

Magic 2016-07-14
from 1 new york times bestselling author danielle steel a powerful story about fighting for a
chance at happiness whatever the cost charles vincent seems to have it all a beautiful wife two
successful children and a well paying career yet happiness remains out of reach he is trapped in
a loveless marriage and his job is simply a paycheck but his life changes forever one night as he
drives along the normandy coast heading to their lavish château for the weekend in one terrifying
moment charles falls asleep at the wheel and veers off the road plunging thirty feet down the
face of a rocky cliff miraculously charles survives after gathering the courage to climb to
safety he starts to walk bruised bloody and desperate for help in the dark of night he happens
upon a cabin where he meets the kind and beautiful aude saint martin they have an instant
connection and as she nurses him back to health charles begins to discover the passion he s been
missing for so many years in the aftermath of the crash charles has a startling realization he
doesn t have to go back he could simply choose to disappear to walk away from his old life when
his car is discovered he ll be presumed dead washed away at sea if he stays with aude he has a
chance at a fuller happier life that he didn t know was possible it all seems too good to resist
but aude has secrets of her own and before long their pasts catch up to them threatening
everything they have fought to build what would happen if you were given a chance to walk away
from everything in your life and start over with a blank slate and you had a split second to
decide in without a trace danielle steel tells an irresistible story of the risks two people are
willing to take in exchange for a chance at the life they ve always wanted

Without a Trace 2023-01-03
kaleidoscope no one could have imagined that sam walker s fairytale love with his french bride
would end in tragedy nine year old hilary the eldest of the walker children clung desperately to
her two younger sisters alexandra and baby megan however they too would be wrenched from her
tender arms hilary swears that she will one day track down the man who destroyed her family and
find her beloved sisters again john chapman prestigious private investigator chosen to find the
sisters embarks on a labyrinthine trail knowing that at some point the sisters must face each
other and the most devastating secret of all family album hollywood 1945 shipping heir ward
thayer and screen star faye price are reunited after a chance meeting two years earlier unable to
forget the connection they shared romance quickly sparks but for faye the life she s heading for
with ward is a threat to her ambition how can she decide between hollywood and motherhood is it
right to choose fame over family faye is on the brink of an impossible choice that will shape the
lives of those she loves in ways she could scarcely have imagined
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Kaleidoscope; Family Album 2011
millions adored daphne fields for she shared their passion their pain their joy and their sorrow
but america s most popular novelist remained a closed book to the world guarding her life with a
fierce privacy no reporter could crack her life hides a myriad of secrets the husband and
daughter she lost in a fire the son who barely survived it and would be deaf forever the
victories the defeats the challenges of facing life as a woman alone and helping her son meet the
challenges of his handicap a strong woman she would not accept defeat or help from anyone until
she found she could no longer face it alone

Once in a Lifetime 1985-08-01
the world s favourite author one billion copies sold what if falling in love means learning who
to trust bettina daniels has it all pampered adored and adorable she has youth beauty and the
most glamorous of lifestyles everything her father s love fame and money can buy then without
warning her father is gone bettina is left with a mountain of debts and no one to pick up the
pieces lost and lonely in a difficult new life bettina must learn to take her own chances but can
she resist the promises of strangers however tempting they might be an epic and romantic tale
from one of the best loved writers of all time perfect for fans of penny vincenzi lucinda riley
and maeve binchy praise for danielle steel emotional and gripping i was left in no doubt as to
the reasons behind steel s multi million sales around the world daily mail danielle steel is
undeniably an expert new york times

Loving 2015-05-28
wanderlust is the story of audrey driscoll orphaned young audrey has grown up caring for her
eccentric millionaire grandfather and her demanding younger sister annabelle who assume she will
always be there for them sheltered yet restless responsible beyond her years yet hungering for
experience audrey is hopelessly bound until she herself makes the daring decision to leave as the
1930s unfold alone camera in hand she will shock friends and outrage family as she plunges
headlong into the wider world crossing the atlantic aboard the luxurious queen mary audrey meets
james and violet hawthorne who will draw her into a sophisticated circle of artists and
expatriates and it is they who will introduce her to charles parker scott in who audrey will come
to recognize a twin soul a man propelled by relentless curiosity and driven by conflicting needs
for intimacy and independence together they will spend an exquisite summer at cap d antibes then
board the orient express on an adventure that will carry them to a remote outpost in china but at
the farthest reaches of this journey aubrey must choose again japan has attacked china charles
knows he must return to europe at once but audrey becomes involved with a besieged orphanage and
decides to remain in china without charles caring for the abandoned children until help arrives
in time audrey will return to america with a daughter of her own while she must come home to san
francisco to confront a world irrevocably changed by time she finds she cannot stay from prewar
germany to london during the blitz from a wrenching reunion with charles to a war zone in north
africa again and again she must choose between the dictates of her conscience and the yearnings
of her heart for audrey driscoll and the men and women whose lives touch hers wanderlust is the
inescapable element born at a time when women were expected to stay close to home and fulfill
traditional roles audrey is compelled to follow the thread of events that will destroy the
complacency of the past and shape the future from europe to china from san francisco to north
africa she is irresistibly drawn into a man s world of conflict discovery and danger in a vivid
novel of breathtaking scope danielle steel has once again surpassed herself in creating an
unforgettable tale of men and women caught in the tides of personal drama and historic event
wanderlust is danielle steel s finest journey

Wanderlust 2009-02-25
danielle steel america s number one best selling novelist has held millions spell bound with such
novels as family album full circle and changes but with secrets she takes her readers beyond the
tightly knit world of the family into the heart of the nation s most glamorous industry
television here is the drama behind the creation of manhattan a first of its kind prime time
television series produced by melvin wechsler tempered by tragedy seasoned by success a man with
a midas touch mel wechsler will assemble a dazzling cast sabina quarles at forty five has managed
to maintain by dint of spunk and surgery the body of an eighteen year old tough spirited and self
sufficient she has survived twenty years in hollywood never marrying never quite succeeding never
deigning to work in television yet manhattan may bring her both the stardom she craves and the
security her very special needs require jane adams is an earthy thirty nine year old beauty
devoted to her children dominated by her abusive and violent husband forced to choose between her
husband and her acting career jane may find that her role in manhattan has cost her everything
that matters most zack taylor the leading man is a paragon of professionalism yet beyond the
smooth good looks the easy warmth and the slick charm of the eligible bachelor he remains an
enigma the charming ingenue gabrielle thornton smith seems to have appeared out of the blue
beautiful talented and on the brink of success at twenty five what can she have to hide and bill
warwick plucked from the ranks of struggling young actors is now slated to be the nation s new
heartthrob but he has lied about one issue in his background not only will bill s future hang in
the balance but the success of the whole series may be jeopardized when he is forced publicly to
confront the consequences of his little white lie set in los angeles and new york secrets carries
the reader behind the scenes into the making of a major television series probing even deeper
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beneath the polished surfaces danielle steel explores the dilemmas both men and women in and out
of the searchlight of the media confront today she paints a vivid compelling picture of a
sophisticated world and the surprisingly real problems of the people who inhabit it here danielle
steel delineates her richest and most complex cast of characters people forced together by
extraordinary circumstances who must perform even when they re torn apart by their deepest
secrets

Secrets 2009-02-25
without a trace is a moving tale of second chances and creating a life worth living from the
billion copy bestseller danielle steel charles vincent feels trapped in his treadmill of a life
he s wealthy and successful doing a job he doesn t want to do in a marriage to a woman where the
romance died many years ago all that interests isabelle is his money to fund her extravagant
lifestyle the children have left home and there is nothing for him to look forward to one evening
charlie leaves work driving towards their normandy chateau he has been working late every night
is tired and isn t concentrating just an hour away from the chateau his car veers off the road
down a cliff and into the sea the accident should have killed him he almost felt ready to die but
he escapes and somehow finds the strength to climb to safety the area is remote but in the
growing darkness he sees a light on in a cottage in the woods he knocks on the door and is
greeted by aude an artist who is escaping her own demons this fateful meeting will change charlie
s and aude s lives forever

Without A Trace 2023-01-05
a novel about how people deal with commitment careers and relationships in the eighties

Changes 1983
sometimes you have to lose everything before you can begin

To Love Again 1980
new york times bestseller in this heartwarming novel from 1 new york times bestselling author
danielle steel adult siblings find their way back home and back to each other after loss preston
and constance whittier have built a happy life together with a brood of six children raised in a
beautiful historic manhattan mansion now with a nearly empty nest it s easier than ever for the
whittiers to maintain their tradition of a solo romantic wintermoon ski trip but with this year s
trip comes tragedy and suddenly the whittiers adult children find themselves reuniting in the
family home without their parents for the first time ever the oldest lyle is reaching a breaking
point in his marriage and must decide whether a divorce would be best for him and his two
children gloria s big job on wall street has kept her single at thirty nine and growing ever more
cynical the twins caroline and charlie moved out long ago to start a fashion business that may
now be faltering benjie with special needs is hit hard by the loss of his parents and needs his
siblings help and annabelle the youngest drops out of college and starts to spin out of control
the eldest four are forced to put aside their personal issues and their grief to keep the family
together and support each other and their two youngest siblings selling the house along with all
the memories that live in its walls feels like yet another devastating loss could there be
another way as unconventional as it seems in the whittiers danielle steel delivers an inspiring
story about the everlasting bonds of one unforgettable family

The Whittiers 2022-11-22
the world s favourite author one billion copies sold can love conquer all kate and tom are the
original star crossed lovers kate is a beautiful model tom a successful football star at the peak
of his career it seems as though nothing can come between them together they are invincible but
when tragedy strikes and tom is left a broken man kate finds herself frightened and alone she
must face her greatest fear will she ever love again an epic and romantic tale from one of the
best loved writers of all time perfect for fans of penny vincenzi lucinda riley and maeve binchy
praise for danielle steel emotional and gripping i was left in no doubt as to the reasons behind
steel s multi million sales around the world daily mail danielle steel is undeniably an expert
new york times

Season Of Passion 2021-02-18
three very different sisters are inspired by a father who has done everything he can to give them
the life he never had but when tragedy strikes can they come together to overcome the bad times
and succeed as their father s daughters kate gemma and caroline tucker have grown up to be three
very different women but with a bond that only sisters experience what they all have in common is
an unfailing admiration for their father jimmy who through sheer ambition and hard work brought
them from texas when their mother left under mysterious circumstances and raised them to enjoy a
good life on the now successful ranch in california s beautiful santa ynez valley above all he
taught them to follow their dreams kate as a talented horsewoman was born to take over the ranch
while gemma escaped the valley for a new life in hollywood and is now the star of a major long
running tv drama caroline left for university to study law and is now married to a wealthy
businessman in marin county and has two children when tragedy strikes family secrets are revealed
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and the three girls separately have to face some tough and heart breaking decisions but they face
the crises together and discover that sometimes you have to go through the clouds to find the sun
ultimately they come to recognize that they are their father s daughters and they understand the
special gift that he gave them daddy s girls is a heartwarming story about family from the world
s favourite storyteller danielle steel

Daddy's Girls 2020-07-09
when olympia rubinstein s twin daughters are invited to a debutante ball chaos erupts one twin
and olympia s ex husband are anxious to go while the other twin and olympia s current husband
refuse to go

Coming Out 2006
1 new york times bestselling author danielle steel returns with an irresistible novel about a
woman whose seemingly perfect life comes crashing down and learns to find joy in rising above
darcy gray is a successful influencer with her blog the gray zone trusted by more than a million
followers for her integrity and taste at forty two she has the life she wants in many ways darcy
and her husband department store magnate charles gray are a power couple in manhattan and on the
international stage their beloved twin daughters are each enjoying their junior year abroad penny
in hong kong and zoe at the sorbonne in paris to celebrate twenty years of marriage darcy
impulsively flies to rome to surprise charlie who is tending to business interests there instead
she gets the shock of her life which upends her whole world still reeling darcy flees to paris to
see zoe but a rapidly escalating worldwide health crisis forces her to remain indefinitely in
france suddenly thrust into a gray zone of her own her forced separation from zoe and the rest of
her family feels like too much to bear until darcy finds a welcoming refuge in the home of the
aging french movie star sybille carton there she meets a widowed american engineer and former
marine who is also stranded bill thompson is kind and courteous but also carries an air of
mystery about him in this shared confinement and despite worries about her girls darcy begins to
see glimpses of new possibilities in resurrection danielle steel poignantly shows how the hardest
of times can give birth to a beautiful new life

Resurrection 2024-06-25
danielle steel celebrates families of every stripe in her compelling novel a tale of three very
different couples who struggle and survive love laugh and learn to take life coco barrington was
born into a legendary hollywood family her mother florence is a mega bestselling author her
sister jane is one of hollywood s top producers and has lived with her partner liz for ten years
in a solid loving relationship florence widowed but still radiant has just begun a secret romance
with a man twenty four years her junior but coco a law school dropout and the family black sheep
works as a dog walker having fled life in the spotlight for an artsy northern california beach
town when coco reluctantly agrees to house sit for jane she discovers an unexpected houseguest
leslie baxter a dashing but down to earth british actor who s fleeing a psycho ex girlfriend
their worlds couldn t be more different the attraction couldn t be more immediate and as coco
contemplates a future with one of hollywood s hottest stars as her mother and sister settle into
their lives old wounds are healed and new families are formed some traditional some not so
traditional but all bonded by love with wit and intelligence danielle steel s novel explores love
in all its guises taking us into the lives of three unusual but wonderfully real couples funny
sexy and wise one day at a time is at once moving thought provoking and utterly impossible to put
down

One Day at a Time 2010-01-26
natasha leonova s beauty saved her life discovered on a freezing moscow street by a russian
billionaire she has lived for seven years under his protection believing his generosity will
always keep her safe natasha is careful not to dwell on vladimir s ruthlessness or the deadly
circles he moves in until she meets theo luca the son of a famous and difficult artist theo and
his mother own a restaurant filled with his late father s artwork there on a warm june evening
theo first encounters natasha the most beautiful woman he has ever seen and there vladimir lays
eyes on luca s artwork two dangerous obsessions begin theo a gifted artist in his own right finds
himself feverishly painting natasha s image for weeks after their first meeting vladimir enraged
that the paintings are not for sale is determined to secure one at any price and natasha who
knows that she cannot afford to make even one false move nevertheless begins to think of the
freedom she can never have as vladimir s mistress danielle steel is famous for her inspirational
stories about family love and life her novels will be enjoyed by readers of penny vincenzi jodi
picoult and diane chamberlain

The Mistress 2017-01-12
smart beautiful and very rich kezia saint martin leads two lives one as a glamorous socialite
jetting between the poshest places in europe and america the other under a false name as a
dedicated journalist committed to justice and her profession but the two worlds are pulling her
apart leaving her conflicted about her identity and the lies she tells to every man she meets
then she meets lucas johns a bold dynamic crusader for social change and an ex con their
attraction is immediate but their love may be just one step from tragedy at any time
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Passion's Promise 2009-06-03
in this gripping novel from 1 new york times bestselling author danielle steel a top hollywood
executive seeks a new beginning when his career takes an unplanned turn as the head of a
prestigious movie studio for nearly two decades andy westfield has had every conceivable
professional luxury a stunning office on the forty fourth floor a loyal assistant who can all but
read his mind access to a private jet and company cars the son of hollywood royalty andy always
put his career before his marriage and now besides his daughter and young grandchildren it s the
only thing he truly loves but then andy s world is upended the studio is sold and the buyer s son
demands the top seat out of a job and humiliated andy spirals when his head clears he decides to
get as far away from los angeles as possible until the dust settles and he can find a new way
forward andy signs a six month rental agreement for a luxurious home in a tiny forgotten coastal
town two hours from london when he arrives he hires a local woman to help get his affairs in
order a former journalist violet smith is at a crossroads as well and this temporary job is
exactly what she needs to tide her over but when violet leaves the manuscript of her unfinished
novel behind after work one day andy lets his curiosity get the best of him and is captivated by
a story that begs to be adapted for the big screen could this be the miracle they ve both been
looking for in second act danielle steel presents a heartening tale of how challenging times give
way to opportunities and an original outline does not always contain the perfect ending

Second Act 2023-10-03
heart surgeon dr peter hallam was trained to fight time to conquer odds beyond hope he had saved
the lives of countless strangers only to see his own wife die tragically beyond the reach of his
healing hands months later the deep wound of loss had begun to heal as he learned to live without
love melanie adams television newscaster lived for her work and her children nothing else
mattered on screen she was the ultimate professional covering the biggest stories and meeting the
hardest deadlines but she was lonely inside after heartbreak and desertion she had made her way
to the top alone and she like peter had learned to live without love but one day for peter and
melanie everything changes

Changes 2020-09-24
the world s favourite author one billion copies sold she thought she d said goodbye to love she
was wrong for gillian and chris their happiness seemed complete handsome dynamic with a wild past
behind him and a golden future ahead chris was everything gillian wanted and more until a moment
s infidelity broke the bond they shared and sent gillian running to the city of her birth and
into the arms of another man she thought she d said goodbye to love but her heart told her that
she should never despair for forever is never over an epic and romantic tale from one of the best
loved writers of all time perfect for fans of penny vincenzi lucinda riley and maeve binchy
praise for danielle steel emotional and gripping i was left in no doubt as to the reasons behind
steel s multi million sales around the world daily mail danielle steel is undeniably an expert
new york times

Going Home 2015-05-28
they promised never to say goodbye for michael and nancy the carefree days of innocence were
drawing to an end bringing the hardest test of their love for each other he was the handsome heir
to the mighty hillyard business empire she was just twenty one beautiful and an orphan from
nowhere one fateful day after graduation they sealed a bond for years to come a vow of love that
would have to prove itself in the face of terrible tragedy doubt and despair another classic
novel from the internationally bestselling author danielle steel

Danielle Steel 'c' Ppk 1997-02
new york times bestseller against the electrifying backdrop of the 1960s danielle steel unveils
the gripping chronicle of a young woman discovering a passion for justice and of the unsung
heroes she encounters on her quest to fight the good fight the daughter and granddaughter of
prominent manhattan lawyers meredith mckenzie is destined for the best of everything top schools
elite social circles the perfect marriage spending her childhood in germany as her father
prosecutes nazi war criminals at the nuremberg trials meredith soaks up the conflict between good
and evil as it plays out in real time when her family returns to the united states she begins
blazing her own trail swimming against the tides spurred on by her freethinking liberal
grandfather determined to become a lawyer despite her traditional conservative father s
objections she rebels against her parents expectations for her debutante ball and other
conventions she forges a lifelong friendship with a young german jewish woman whose family died
in the concentration camps and while her grandfather rises to the supreme court meredith enlists
in the most pressing causes of her time fighting for civil rights and an end to the vietnam war
from the bright morning of jfk s inauguration through the tumultuous years that follow as america
hurtles toward the twin assassinations of martin luther king jr and bobby kennedy meredith joins
the vanguard of a new generation of women breaking boundaries socially politically and
professionally but when the violence of the era strikes too close to home her once tightly knit
family must survive a devastating loss and rethink their own values and traditions in light of
the times encompassing the remarkable people meredith meets the historic events she witnesses and
the sacrifices she must make this is the story of a woman changing her world as she herself is
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changed by it beautifully told brimming with unforgettable moments and characters the good fight
is an inspiring uplifting novel with resonance for our own time

The Promise 2012
new york times bestseller in this heartfelt novel from 1 new york times bestselling author
danielle steel a young woman with an unforgettable voice fights for the freedom to pursue her
dreams iris cooper has been singing ever since she can remember hitting the high notes like no
one else when she is twelve her father convinces the owner of a bar in lake city texas to let her
perform and she stuns the audience in the ensuing years never staying anywhere for long father
and daughter move from one dusty town to the next her passion for music growing every time she
takes the mike in another roadhouse but it is not an easy life for iris with her father in charge
and using her income to pay for gambling women and booze when she starts to tour at age eighteen
she takes on a real manager yet he exploits her too and the singers and musicians she tours with
are really the only family she has it is they who give iris the courage to finally fly free leave
the tour and follow her dreams after years of enduring the hardships of the road exploitation and
abuse to do what she loves iris s big chance comes as her talent soars but at the top at last
iris still has to fight every step of the way in the high notes danielle steel delivers an
inspiring story about finding the strength to stand up for yourself and your dreams no matter
what it takes

The Good Fight 2018-07-10
palazzo is a spellbinding story of love family and legacy set in the cut throat world of italian
fashion from billion copy bestselling author danielle steel after her parents perish in a tragic
accident cosima saverio must assume leadership of her family s haute couture italian leather
brand while navigating the challenges of running a company at just twenty three cosima must also
maintain the elegant four hundred year old family palazzo in venice and care for her younger
siblings allegra who survived the tragedy that killed their parents and luca who has a penchant
for wild parties pretty women and poker tables cosima handles her responsibilities with a wisdom
beyond her years but success has come at a cost her needs are always secondary and her free time
is given to those who rely on her until she meets olivier bayard the founder of france s most
successful ready to wear handbag company but as luca s gambling spirals out of control cosima is
forced to make an impossible choice to save him the palazzo the family business or cut luca loose
or is there another way to rescue everything she has fought for before it goes up in flames

The High Notes 2023-07-25
steel once again displays her extraordinary talent for exploring universal human emotions she
probes the hearts minds and lives of three men and three generations

Palazzo 2023-07-06
when a high powered gallery owner collides with a wildly offbeat artist it s the perfect recipe
for disaster but in her 63rd bestselling novel danielle steel proves that when two hopelessly
mismatched people share a love for art a passion for each other and a city like paris nothing is
truly impossible or is it everything sasha does is within the boundaries of tradition liam is
sockless in december sasha is widowed a woman who knows she was lucky enough to be married to the
most wonderful man in the world and thankful for every moment they had liam is half in and half
out of a marriage that only a wacky artist could manage and that his own impossibly impulsive
behavior has helped tear apart but while sasha has been methodically building her father s
parisian art gallery into an intercontinental success story liam has been growing into one of the
most original and striking young painters of his time so while the two are utterly unalike and a
nine year age difference stares them squarely in the face the miracle of art brings them crashing
together now the question is can sasha guard her reputation while juggling a secret somewhat
scandalous relationship and how can liam who lives for the moment put up with a woman who insists
on having things her own way in her own style and at her own time for sasha it s a matter of
keeping liam hidden from her grown children and well heeled clientele as she commutes between new
york and paris and two thriving galleries for liam it s about creating chaos out of order
bringing out the wild streak that sasha barely knows she has of choosing pizza over foie gras and
making love when others are busy making money that is until a family tragedy suddenly alters liam
s life and forces a choice and a sacrifice that neither one of them could have expected but from
the snow falling on the tuileries to the joy of eating ice cream by candlelight the artist and
the art dealer have tasted perfection and giving up now might just be the most impossible thing
of all with unerring insight into the hearts of men and women and into the soul of the artist
danielle steel takes us into a world of glamour and genius priceless art and dazzling creativity
from the luxurious galleries of europe to the endless beaches of the hamptons impossible weaves
an extraordinary tale of love and compromise of taking chances and counting blessings with
brilliant color and breathtaking emotion danielle steel has written her most compelling novel to
date

Daddy 1989
new york times bestseller in this rich involving novel from danielle steel a woman s life
catapults from the old to the new as she learns to seize the moment country stephanie adams is a
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devoted stay at home mother married to a successful lawyer in northern california in a dead
marriage she s stayed in for years for the sake of her children then on a ski trip in squaw
valley her fifty two year old husband dies suddenly and all bets are off despite her children s
grief and her own conflicting emotions and loneliness stephanie tries to move on but struggles to
find herself as an independent individual after years of giving up her life for everyone else a
spur of the moment road trip and fork in the road lead her to las vegas the grand canyon and a
chance meeting and her whole life changes forever she meets country music megastar chase taylor
who opens his whole world to her stephanie is no longer the same woman and can t be anymore a new
man a new life the excitement of nashville she discovers not only chase but herself the music is
bittersweet and the lyrics true in his dazzling exotic and honest world as it deftly explores the
complex ties between spouses children lovers and friends and dances between the past and the
future danielle steel s moving novel brilliantly captures the shock of sudden loss and the
freedom it can bring here america s most beloved novelist shares the enduring power of seizing
the day carpe diem

Impossible 2009-02-25
new york times bestseller in this captivating novel from danielle steel five successful women
play for high stakes in their careers at a boutique literary and talent agency jane addison is an
ambitious young woman with big dreams of owning her own company someday at twenty eight she
arrives in new york to start a job at fletcher and benson a prestigious talent agency eager to
impress her new colleagues jane jumps right in as an assistant to hailey west one of the agents
in the literary department hailey is dedicated to the authors she represents but her home life is
chaotic and challenging after her husband s tragic and untimely death she was left widowed with
three children to raise on her own then there s francine rivers the stern and accomplished head
of the literary department also a single mom after her husband s affair with the nanny she has
overcome the resulting financial hardships but only with unbearable sacrifice compared to hailey
and francine drama agent allie moore s life seems much more carefree and uncomplicated she
relishes her success and loves working with the talented actors they represent until a passionate
relationship with one of her rising star clients threatens to derail her career merriwether jones
is the cfo for the agency she appears to have it all beauty success and a perfect marriage until
her husband s jealousy over her career threatens to blow everything up even though she s a
newcomer jane quickly realizes that there are damaging secrets hidden behind the doors of
fletcher and benson as one of the youngest employees she has the least power but is also the
least willing to accept things as they have been for years when she puts everything on the line
to right these wrongs the consequences will leave no one unscathed in this riveting novel
danielle steel tells the story of a group of remarkable women navigating the challenges of
balancing their families their personal lives and the high stakes of ambition at the top of their
game

Never Say Never 2025-01-02
profiles the popular author s life from her pampered childhood and four marriages to her grueling
work schedule and nine children to her glittering social agenda

Country 2016-02-23
in her 53rd bestselling novel danielle steel explores how a single shattering moment can change
lives forever the kiss is at once a moving testament to the fragility of life and a breathtaking
story about the power of love to heal to free to transform and to make broken spirits whole on a
warm june evening a red double decker bus full of pasengers speeds down a london street a few
blocks away a man and a woman climb into a limousine reveling in a magical evening of dancing and
champagne as their driver pulls into an intersection the couple shares their first searching kiss
for a moment etched in time all stands still until in a flash of metal and glass their limousine
is struck at full speed crushed under the bus s tremendous weight and a long journey begins
toward healing toward hope toward dreams of an infinite future isabelle forrester is the
exquisite wife of a prominent parisian banker who has long since shut her out of his heart for
lonely years isabelle has lived a life of isolation pouring her passions into caring for her
desperately ill son teddy and into making their paris home as happy as possible for her teenage
daughter sophie isabelle allows herself one secret pleasure a long distance friendship by
telephone with an american man a washington power broker who travels in the highest circles of
politics and who like isabelle is trapped in an empty marriage to bill robinson isabelle is a
godsend a woman of extraordinary beauty and intellectual curiosity a kindred spirit who touches
him across the miles with her warmth and gentle empathy their relationship is a gift a lifeline
that sustains them both through the heartache of marriages they cannot leave and will not betray
agreeing to meet for a few precious innocent days in london isabelle and bill find their
friendship changing then amidst the sudden crash of steel against steel they are thrust onto a
new path a path fraught with pain but also with possibility now inside the cool sterile wards of
a london hospital isabelle and bill cling to life their bodies shattered almost beyond repair in
the days and weeks that follow they slowly painfully traverse a road to recovery littered with
challenges of the body spirit and heart together they must find the strength not only to embrace
life again but to face what they have left behind for isabell a loveless marriage turns into a
brutal power struggle for bill a time of healing exposes wounds that cut deeper than steel and
realities that will test him to his core for both a tangle of changing relationships and the
tragedy of another loss conspire to separate them once again and this time they could lose each
other forever in a novel that is as compelling as it is compassionate danielle steel weaves a
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story of courage in the face of unimaginable loss with the grace of a master storyteller she
explores the strength it takes to conquer our greatest fears showing us how the toughest choices
can yield the most unexpected rewards and how the longest most winding journeys can begin with a
single kiss

High Stakes 2022-03-08

Danielle Steel 1994

The Kiss 2009-02-25
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